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WOKINGHAM COPY.

7th August, 1942.
Dear sir,

; With reference to Liverpool Report No.117995
on the steamer "FORT TADOUSSAC", I shall be glad to learn
whether the Surveyors were in order in reporting three
bower anchors on board, as according to the records in this
case only two bower anchors werec orlglnally supplied to
the vessel.

1 am, Dear gir,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to .the {@} 2@23

Classification Committee. :
V@ Lloyds Registe
a Foundation
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The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.



